
GOLDEN KRUST GRAND OPENING CELEBRATION  

IN THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
 

 
Golden Krust Owner Unique Gray receives a Certificate to welcome Golden Krust to the Town  

of Newburgh from Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley at the Golden Krust Grand Opening Celebration. 

 

On July 8th, a Grand Opening Celebration was held for Gold Krust Caribbean Restaurant at 50 

NY-17K, Suite 114 in the Town of Newburgh.  Situated in the Target Plaza, Golden Krust offers 

an array of delicious foods including patties, coco bread, jerk chicken, rice and peas, soups, 

pastries, beverages, and a whole lot more. 

 

During the Grand Opening Celebration, Town of Newburgh Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley 

presented a Certificate to Golden Krust Owner Unique Gray to welcome Golden Krust to the Town 

of Newburgh on behalf of the Town of Newburgh.  Supporting family and friends were present to 

enjoy the celebration.  Golden Krust also provided free samples of their delicious food to attendees 

with music playing as part of the festivities. 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Piaquadio and the Town of Newburgh Town Board thank Golden 

Krust Caribbean Restaurant for choosing the Town of Newburgh as their home and wish them 

success in their endeavors. 
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